
 
 
Miss Saphir 
 
 

Avatar:  
Sofie. Sofie is 25 years old, lives with her boyfriend,and 
works at a coffee shop. In her free time Sofie spends time 
with her friends and family. 
 
What are the pains and frustrations your avatar is 
experiencing? 
Sofie feels like her relationship has come to a halt, and that 
both she and her partner has become complacent to each other. 
She walks around feeling like her partner isn’t meating up to 
her standard, also a lack of respect for her boundaries. This 
also makes her lose respect for her self. 
 
What does your Avatar desire? What does their dream life look 
like? 
Sofie’s dream life is her having a “perfect” relationship with 
her boyfriend. A relationship where they’re always looking to 
improve the quality of it, raise the standards and respect 
each other. 
 
What are some roadblocks that’s keeping the Avatar from 
reaching its dreamstate? 



Roadblock that is keeping Sofie from reaching her dreamstate 
is thinking that this is how a relationship evolves, the 
longer you stay together the more complacent you become, 
respect between one another decreases and you’re able to “get 
away” with things you previously weren’t. 
 
What is the Solution that will allow the Avatar to achieve 
their Dream State? 
The solution is for Sofie to get on a couple-session to 
discuss with a coach that how their relationship is evolving 
isn’t ok, and that they’ll need to do something about it. 
 
How does the Product make it easier for Avatar to implement 
the Solution and achieve their Dream State? 
Product:Couple-session online. 
The product makes it easier because it covers everything that 
Sofie is going to need and improve on. 
 
SL’s 

-​ Why your relationship is going downhill and how to fix it 
-​ Why complacency is the #1 reason why relationships end 
-​ Complacency is #1 reason why relationships end - how you 

can avoid it 
-​ The unknown reason why your partner isn’t respecting you 

anymore (It also make YOU lose respect for yourself) 
-​ Feel like your partner isn’t living up to your standards? 

Discover how to change the tides and take your 
relationship to a brand new level 

-​ The real and honest reason why your relationship is going 
downhill 

-​ Having high standards and respecting each other is why 
relationships end up lasting - Find out how you might be 
doing the complete opposite. 

-​ Feel like your relationship has become complacent? Steer 
it back to the right lane by taking a simple, but CRUCIAL 
action. 

 
 



 
 
 
 
Feel like your relationship has become complacent? Steer it 
back to the right lane by taking one simple action 
 
Complacency is natural in every aspect of life, especially in 
romantic relationships. 
 
When you’ve been with your partner for a certain amount of 
years, it’s going to hit you head on. 
 
But how you respond to it, is what separates those that last, 
and those that don’t end up lasting. 
 
And how do you avoid complacency, how do you avoid going 
Cruise Control and not wanting to try harder?  
 
It’s not showing more “love”, buying your partner nice gifts, 
or being more romantic. 
 
It’s ultimately raising your and your partner’s standards and 
respecting yourself - knowing your boundaries, knowing that 
what you have to offer is respected. 
 
And how can you implement these parts? 
 
By booking a Couple-session to get you back on track even 
though it feels like you’ve just been hit by a truck. 
 
We’ll help you return to the right lane to secure you a 
lasting, meaningful and memorable relationship, 
 
So, if you’re ready to take action, click the link in our bio. 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


